
Beaverhill Bird Observatory’s Geoff Holroyd 
Young Ornithologists’ Workshop: a Natural 
History Camp for Teens August 1-7, 2020 

• Are you 15-18 years old, like the outdoors, and are 
interested in birds and nature? 

• Would you like to experience what it is like to be a field 
biologist while learning to identify, sex, age and band birds 
and get High School CREDITS? 

• Would you like living in a camp setting with other teens, 
learning with bird experts and going on field trips?  

This is a FREE workshop to successful applicants (you must 
cover transportation costs to BBO). 

Location: Beaverhill Bird Observatory (BBO) near Tofield, 
Alberta; Check out www.beaverhillbirds.com for 
information and the application form to attend this workshop. 
Contact: helentrefry@gmail.com for more information. 

 


